
Wallace Community Services District 

Preliminary Budget for Fiscal Year 2024 
June 21st, 2023 

Proposed budget for fiscal year 2024. The final budget will be reviewed and approved at a 
special meeƟng to be held before the end of the month. The community will be noƟfied of the 

meeƟng on our Website hƩps://www.wallacecsd.com/, community board, and at the post 
office. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

WCSD Board 


